
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact Us Web form
Date: Monday, February 23, 2015 8:04:54 AM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 02/23/2015 8:04 AM

Response #: 280

Submitter ID: 2484

IP address: 71.227.186.84

Time to complete: 13 min. , 16 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Echo Lake

2. (○) Email

3. Kenneth Smith

4. 2140 N 185th St.

5. 206-362-2811

6. skenneth751@yahoo.com

7. In regards to the re-zone for the light-rail station along 185th street . I'm totally opposed to your
 brain storm for re-zoning this street so big time developers can reap a wind fall and take over the
 single family housing zone just so they can make big bucks at the expense of all the families that
 already live in this area . I bought the house I live in with my family in 2005 and have been
 updating my house with the yard I wanted to have for our future . If I wanted to live among
 multiple family dwellings I would have bought a house in Seattle . Sure you have a few meetings
 for citizen input , but you really don't care what we think or want. The shoreline city council just
 wants more urban villages with higher development at the expense of the single family residents
 that live both in the area of the 145th street and 185th street light rail stations . 

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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